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From: alice chan [aIicechan8899@gmail.com]

Sent:  January 6, 2012 11:16 PM

To: Johnson, Gail

Cc: ‘Chak Au; Rajr and Nina Johal; Amar Johal; chen
Subject: 8851 Heather Street

Hello Galil,

Sorry I have to write you a letter again, the reason is I'm having nightmares every night just thinking
about the childcare being possibly built beside my house. Having to think about the balcony on the side
of the building especially bothers me because it invades my family and my own privacy as it allowsa
clear view of my family's daily activities and every actions. The possible establishment of the child care
is already a major interference to my family's life and our neighborhood, but having the balcony on the -
side peering into my house makes me even more agitated, uneasy and upset. Therefore, [ would like you
to know that the child care issue is already greatly impacting my life right now, thus I do not want to
imagine how inconvenieni and horrible it will be if it is established.

Thank you for your attention!
‘Alice Chan

01/09/2012



